



Fifty Pembroke Court Chatham Maritime Chatham ME4 4EL

Tel: 01634 335070

Email: stuart.jeffery@nhs.net

24 August 2018

Jon Pitt
Democratic Services Officer
Gun Wharf
Dock Road
Chatham
Kent
ME4 4TR

Dear Jon

Thank you for your letter of 23rd August regarding the reconfiguration of GP surgeries in Gillingham.

We have noted that the Committee have determined this to be a substantial variation and I confirm that the letter is being presented to our Primary Care Commissioning Committee on 29th August to ensure that the concerns in the letter are discussed.

In addition, and as I stated during the Committee meeting, I met earlier this month with Cllr Wildey and Julie Keith and I have agreed to review the notification process for service changes to ensure that the Committee is formally notified of future developments.

Yours sincerely

Stuart Jeffery Chief Operating Officer

Medway Clinical Commissioning Group